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As we prepare the final issue of our magazine, we 
have received the glad news that several of our Alumni 
are to be raised to the dignity of the priesthood. On May 
31st there will be ordained in the Cathedral a t  Charlotte- 
town, Louis Callaghan, Edward Clinton, Martin Mon- 
aghan, William McCabe, Joseph Sullivan and Patrick 
McMahon, and at  a later date, Leo Nelligan and Jean 
Buote will be ordained in Tignish. 

James Johnston, B.A., '20, who has been studying 
law in the ofice of J. J. Johnston, K.C., has passed his 
final examinations. Red and White extend best wishes 
for a brilliant career. 

Thomas Morris, a former student, has entered busi- 
ness with his brother at Douglastown, Gaspe, P.Q. 

Allan OLeary, who completed fourth year work here 
is Exchange Editor for the College Magazine at Dayton 
University, Dayton, Ohio. 

We wish to congratulate Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Mc- 
Eachern on the birth of a son. Joe, who graduated in 
1918, with a B.A. degree, is now located in Chicago. 

Ray Johnston, D.M.D., is practising his profession 
in Jamaica Plains, Mass. 

St. Clair Trainor, B.A. '23, who is studying law in 
the office of Mark R. McGuigan, B.A., has passed his first 
law examinations. 

James A. McDougall, M.D., B.A. '15, is located in 
Rumford Falls, where he has an extensive practice. 

Congratulations to H. J. Morrisey of Queen Square 
School, and a former student of St. Dunstan's, on his 
election-as President of the P. E. Island Teacher's Union. 

John C McAula a former student, -is employed 
with the C.P.R. at  fkontreal. 

An invitation is hereby extended to former students 
to use this department to keep in touch with their college 

chums and Alma Mater. Alumni should consider them- 
selves sons of the University and their connections with 
Alma Mater quasi-filial. If you regard the relations in 
this light, you will not only be loyal to the institution, but 
you will benefit our magazine greatly. Before closing 
this department of Volume XVI of Red and White, the 
Editor wishes to thank those who have helped in any way 
to improve the Alumni columns. - 


